
Request for Letters of Interest 

Construction Training 

Question & Answer 

 

Question 1: Does ECW consider this project a grant or a contracted training?  

Answer 1: EC Works considers this investment a grant to support co-development (with Construction 

Industry Workforce Partnership) and implementation of the initial training cohort.  

 

Question 2: Are there or are there expected to be stipulations in place as to how the funds are 

allocated? Use of funds could include (but are not limited to) student tuition, overhead, instructional 

costs, curriculum development or acquisition, construction materials and supplies, textbooks, 

certification costs.  

Answer 2: Given that this investment will support the co-development of a training, we predict that 

there are costs associated that are not yet known. Budget details will be negotiated after the format 

for training has been co developed.  

 

Question 3: It is noted that ECW will commit funds up to one year. Beyond a start in March 2019 and a 

one-year term for the grant or contracted training, is the funding allocation timeline up to the provider? 

Could these funds be aggregated with potential future ECW Construction funding?  

Answer 3: We anticipate that this program will extend beyond a one-year term for which we are likely 

to invest. We also anticipate that the timeline may not be known at this time and may change through 

the co-development process. For the purpose of this request, please indicate the timeline that you 

anticipate or find most ideal.  

 


